

# THE LIONS ROAR

The Official Newsletter of the Manitowish Waters Lions Club
Manitowish Waters, WI 54545 https://www.mwlionsclub.com Jan. 2020

# **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

President: P. Puccinelli 1st V.P.: vacant Secretary: Phil St. Clair Treasurer: Larry Voss Membership: P.Puccinelli T. Twister: L Schroeder Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson Past Pres.: Tim Casey Webmaster: M. McKeon Directors:

Class of 2020

Mike Hahn John Hanson

Class of 2019 Tom Polacek Larry Voss Gale Wolf

# **APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS**

Bingo - Don Fields Cash Raffle-Co: vacant Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske **Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill Dinner Arrangements:** L. Schroeder Donations: Bob Becker **Education & Scholarships: Gale Wolf** Hwy Clean-Up: Tom Polacek Lions' Apparel: Jim Higgins Market: Tim Casey Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn Pancakes: John Hanson Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert **Publicity: Dennis Hill** Refresh. Service: Don Barnabo

Sunshine: Gale Wolf

Vision Screening: vacant

Golf Tournament: John Hanson

Please support our advertisers. See the last page of the newsletter for their information.

# PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE



Lion Paul Puccinelli

January 2020 starts the third decade of the 21<sup>st</sup> century. As a child, I viewed the 21<sup>st</sup> century as a futuristic "Jetson's" type world. Time moves quickly and the world is ever changing. It is a far better place because over 100 years ago a few people had the foresight to form a Lions Club that has grown into a worldwide charitable organization. For us, 49 years ago this February, our Manitowish Waters Lions Club was chartered

to include 79 local leaders. These visionaries created a strong organization built on a bond of community service and a commitment to the Lions mission.

Forty Nine years later, our Club is still growing strong. Today, we strive to achieve the Lions goals and aspirations as did the original charter members. It is the responsibility of every member regardless of age or experience in the Club to participate in our activities and be leaders. Many of our activities require significant hours of dedicated workers. leadership and preparation to be successful. As we start a new year and decade, I ask each of you to look deep into your hearts and

select one additional Lions activity to serve as a dedicated volunteer.

Some do not even require a lot of physical activity.

Try it, I know you will like it.

The Club needs new members who will participate in our valued activities and step up to leadership positions. What does it take to ask your neighbor, the person next to you in church, or in line at the grocery store, post office or gas station to be a Lion? Do "The Ask", and be a sponsor and mentor. It is very satisfying to bring a friend into the club and be a mentor to a willing participant and eventual leader.

I wish to extend a very happy, healthy, and prosperous New Year to each of you and your families. Wherever we are, we are Lions and we SERVE.





# January Dinner Meeting at Anglers

Forget the snow, the cold and winter! Enjoy Lions fellowship at Anglers on Jan. 16<sup>th</sup>.

There is always a drop off in attendance in the winter, but Lion Lynn Schroeder has arranged for an all-star dinner. Here are our dinner choices:

- \* Prime Rib with baked potato
- \* Duck with wild rice
- \* Pan fried walleye with wild rice

All dinners include salad bar and dessert! The price is \$25 including tax and tip.

Lion Lynn asks for your RSVP by Friday, Jan. 10<sup>th</sup> –

lynns@truckequipinc.co m or call 920-612-7366.

Social 5:30/Dinner 6:30

Note: All Lions need to RSVP. Please do not make it hard on Lynn or the restaurant by just showing up.

# Our February Lions Zone Meeting

This meeting will be held on Wenesday, Februry 19th at the Boulder Junction Community Center. Any Lion wishing to attend needs to contact Paul Puccinelli at 904-0951.



Bill Draudt Don Rayala Delp Schafer



The Lions Roar will take a couple of months off. See you again in the early spring.





VKB Wealth Management Group

John Hilbert Vice President - Financial Advisor

A division of RBC Capital Markets, LLC, member NYSE/FINRA/SIPC

8613 US Hwy 51N Minocqua, WI 54548

715.858.3104 715.858.3100 844.939.3100 715.858.3119 Direct: Office: Toll Free: Fax:

john.hilbert@rbc.com www.rbcwm-usa.com

TOM KRAMER

PRESIDENT

5185 Hwy. 51 South

CELL: 715-904-0182

TOLL FREE: 877-LOG-BEAR

AKELAND

BJ Bauers - President

GENERAC

Authorized Generac Dealer

akes





and Passive House Design High Performance -Timber Frame, SIP



LITTLE STAR GARAGE

Actually The Big Star of The North

· Since 1957 ·

CAR PORT SALES Phone 715-543-8300

THE RAYALA FAMILY P.O. Box 226, 5699 USH 51 Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

THE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY

# BAUERS ELECTRIC

Residential - Commerical - New Construction - Remodels Generac Generator Sales and Service

PO Box 344 Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

bauerselectric@yahoo.com 715-904-0093

BRIAN R. FORREST

67 County Rd W (PO Box 457)

(715) 543-8036

Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

LUMBER & HARDWARE, INC.

HARDWARE STORES

Vice President

-Trucking Septic System Digging-Road Building Rock Shorelines-Basements -

医血

(800) 457-2025 (715) 543-2871 (715) 490-3910

Toll Free Phone

Fax Cell

(715) 543-2557

MEMBER

NSURANCE Lee & Associates

ChucksMW@gmail.com

Steven E. Lee

51N38 Highway 51 • PO Box 290 • Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

www.insurancegroupwi.com steve@insurancegroupwi.com

5696 Hwy 51 South, Manitowish Waters, WI 54545 715-904-2707 CHUCK KRAMER

7/115-548-2455

WILLIAM DIETZ Vice President

Since 1961

www.thepeapatch.com

Berear-R. Litter Floreliding

P.O. BOX 227 6090 COUNTY RD. W Manitowish Waters, Wisconsin 54545 (715) 543-2144

Emergency Service

DIETZ'S SERVICE INC.

715-604-2021 w5dale@hotmail.com MANITOWISH WATERS, WI 54545

Randy Nilsson, CGP PHIUS Certified Builder General Contractor

info@greatlakescarpentry.com PO Box 698, Mercer, WI 54547 www.greatlakescarpentry.com (715) 476-0122 Office (715) 776-0122 Cell

ALLIANCE MEMBER